The C.A.T.S. Tale

(Competent, Achieving, Talented, Students)

March 1, 2019

February Students of the Month We would like to congratulate the following students for being selected February students of the Month here at Edna. This is an honor and we are proud of you.

Pre-K - Oakley Bogle & Kaiden Horn

K – Colin Voelzke

1st – Lexi Marquez

2nd - Brynlee Barnes

3rd - Ethan Severns

4th - Charley Wilson

5th - Chelsea Farrow

6th - Kodi Rexwinkle

7th – Nate Lumley

8th - Colton Brothers

Parent Power

There are a few ways you can support your child's learning and school. Here are a few to think about:

- Spend a few minutes every evening looking over handouts your youngster brings home. Fill out forms to return the next day.
- Tell your child's teacher if you can help them out at school or home.
- Make sure teachers know you appreciate their efforts. From time to time, send a thank-you note or an e-mail.
- Contact your youngster's teacher immediately if you see a problem.
 Working together will help your child succeed.
- ✓ Attend conferences, parent meetings, and school events regularly.

Scholastic Book Fair Results

The annual Scholastic Book Fair was held at Edna Elementary School February 13th through the 22nd. It was a huge success! We sold over \$3950.00 worth of materials. Mrs. Buchanan will be able to buy \$2199 worth of new books for the library. We would like to thank the KRR program for their donations of cash and prizes and all the students, teachers and parents for their participation in the family night. A special thanks to the classrooms that decorated their doors and bulletin boards. 6th grade won and received \$25 dollars to purchase new books. Our school is blessed to have such a teamwork and dedication to helping our school succeed

Track News

Track practice starts Monday March 18th 3:15 to 4:30.

Spring Pictures

We have scheduled spring pictures for Tuesday, March 26th. All students will take pictures. Portraits, price list and instructions will be sent home soon. You will have the option to buy portraits or return them to school. REMEMBER - SEND NO MONEY - PREVIEW PICTURES BEFORE YOU BUY!

Parent Reminders

- No School Friday March 8th (Inservice/Work Day for teachers)
- Spring Band Concert Tuesday, March 5th @ LCHS, 7:00 pm
- 8th Grade Parent Orientation Meeting at Edna – March 19th @ 6:30 pm
- Spring Break Spring break will be March 11th through March 15th
- (3&4) Grade Trip to Greenbush Tuesday March 7th
- PTO Bake Sale Friday, March 22nd (5th and 8th bring treats)

Looking for Kindergarten Students

We are still looking for students who will be attending Kindergarten at Edna next year. This year our Kindergarten Clinic is scheduled for Monday, April 22nd, from 10:30 to 3:00. If you have a child or know of a child that will be coming to Edna next year please contact the school at 922-7210. It is very important for you and your child to attend this clinic. We will not have school this day due to the staff development.

Athletic Update!

Thank you to all the parents, kids, and our athletic committee for their time and hard work this year. We had a great evening of fun and good food at our annual parents vs. athlete basketball game.

Immunization being offered!

On Tuesday March 19th the Labette County Health Department will be onsite to provide required vaccinations for the 2019-20 school year for students entering Kindergarten and 7th grade.

- Kindergarten DTap/Polio/MMR/Varicella
- Tdap (Private & VFC vaccine available)
- Times 9am-12pm & 1-3 pm
- Letter has been sent home!
- Call for more information!